
Renaming Hegener Drive to Tom Mackie Boulevard
and 

Renaming Paar Drive to Hegener Drive 
in the Southwest Annexation Area

City Council Meeting 

January 9, 2023

Ordinance 22-103



Proposed Name Change:
From: Hegener Drive
To: Tom Mackie Boulevard



Why Hegener Drive?

Paul J. “Pete” Hegener (September 18, 1940 - March 23, 2012)

President, Core Communities (1992 – 2010)
• Completed development of the St. Lucie West master planned 

community

• Commenced development of the Tradition master planned community, 
comprising the Tradition, Western Grove and Southern Grove DRIs

• Former Director on Boards of both Enterprise Florida and the St. Lucie 
County Economic Development Council

• Recruited a cluster of enterprises involved in biotechnology and 
innovation, as well as new schools and a hospital with additional areas 
to accommodate manufacturing and distribution uses alongside I-95 



Staff Recommendation

Staff recommends approval of Ordinance 22-103


